
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Contact: [Local Media Contact],  [Name of Organization (if any)],  [Phone Number(s)],  [Email]
On September 9, pro-life mourners in [Your City] ask, “Where are the bodies?” 

([Date release sent]—[Your City]) It’s been over a year since the U.S. Supreme Court overturned Roe v. Wade, but the abortion issue remains red hot at both the state and federal level. Battles rage on over an array of state abortion restrictions, the dangers of the abortion pill, and the civil liberties of pro-life activists. But on Saturday, September 9, pro-life advocates in [Your City] and across the country will focus on an aspect of abortion that hasn’t been reported since the fall of Roe: the fate of the 65 million unborn babies legally killed by abortion in the U.S. These victims of legal abortion will be memorialized during the 11th annual National Day of Remembrance for Aborted Children, which will be observed in [Your City] with a memorial service at [Time, including a.m. or p.m.] at [Memorial Site Name and full address].

“Visiting a memorial site dedicated to the victims of aborted children really puts the political battles into perspective,” said [Full Name of Local Pro-Life Spokesperson], one of the organizers of the Day of Remembrance in [Your City]. “It changes everything when you realize how many lives have been cut short by the violence of abortion. These children were never born. Never learned to walk. Never had a first day of school. They were never even given names. And yet, we mourn for the loss of their lives.”
[Last Name of Spokesperson] continued, “On the National Day of Remembrance, we take stock of the real human cost of abortion.” [Last Name of Spokesperson] explained that those costs include the tens of millions of lives cut short by abortion, as well as the burden of guilt and shame laid on their parents. “The National Day of Remembrance for Aborted Children has become an important channel of healing for families hurt by abortion.” 

The memorial service in [Your City] on Saturday will include [briefly describe what will take place at your service, including information about any guest speakers]. The service is one of more than 200 taking place throughout the country, including 40 being held at the actual burial places of aborted babies. 
The National Day of Remembrance for Aborted Children is being organized by Citizens for a Pro-Life Society and the Pro-Life Action League to humanize the unborn victims of abortion by raising awareness of their burial places. The bodies of tens of thousands of aborted children have been retrieved from trash bins, landfills and other locations and buried at more than 50 gravesites across the country. The first annual Day of Remembrance was held in September 2013 to mark the 25th anniversary of the burial of several hundred abortion victims in Milwaukee, Wisconsin, and this solemn observance is now held annually in September.

For more information please contact: [Local Media Contact], [Phone Number(s)], [Email].

See also: nationaldayofremembrance.org.

